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Brent Cross Town's 2025 Community Fund now open!

The Brent Cross Town Community Fund has opened for

applications, and this year, the Fund is supporting projects that
focus on education, employment and training in Barnet.

Teaming up with Brent Cross Town’s official heat network and Main
Energy Centre provider, Vattenfall, this year, we are offering a total
of £50,000 in grants. Individual grants are being made available
between £3,000 and £10,000 for projects based in Barnet which
can support the local community with accessing projects that focus
on education, skills, employment and training.

Similar to last year, there will be a judging panel with local partners
and community leaders to select a shortlist of projects. Residents
will then be invited in November to vote for all the Fund recipients
from the shortlist via an online poll. Find out more details on the
Community Fund and_how to apply here.

The Play Offs at Brent Cross Town

Last weekend, Brent Cross Town hosted the UK’s first ever free
competitive socialising event which featured an exciting mix of
challenges, including climbing walls, high ropes, baseball, bungee
runs, and more! Chase Tag professionals also put on a great
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performance, with the ‘International Chase Off’ taking place on
Saturday. Thank you to the 1,660 people who attended the events
across both days, and a huge well done to the 17 teams that
participated in the challenges. Keep an eye out on X
(@transformingBX) for the winners announcement!

Future events here

Construction milestone for future office and
university campus

Last week, our contractors BAM brought together colleagues from
Barnet Council, Related Argent, Sheffield Hallam University and
teams involved in the construction of our first office building at Brent
Cross Town to celebrate the ‘topping out’ milestone for when the
structural frame is complete. When 3 Copper Square is finished
next year, it will be home to Sheffield Hallam University's London
campus as well as the commercial heart of our development. This
milestone follows the recent launch of Brent Cross Town's first
student accommodation by Fusion, which welcomed its first
residents to the area last week.

Read more here

Join the community river clean up
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Want to help look after your local area and protect wildlife? Join Our
Yard at Clitterhouse Farm's community river clean up day on
Sunday 28 September from 1.30pm to 4pm. Together with the Our
Yard team and other residents, you'll be cleaning and removing
unwanted items out of Clitterhouse Brook (located at the bottom of
Cliiterhouse Playing Fields). Wellies and gloves will be provided.
Everyone is welcome and there'll be a panel talk at Clitterhouse
Farm with tea and cake afterwards.

More details here

Waste Transfer Station at Geron Way

Tuesday 16 Sept

6.15pm to 7.30pm

Do you live or work close to Geron Way/A5 Edgware Road, NW2?
If so, we invite you to our resident drop-in session where you will
have the opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the
future Waste Transfer Station which is due to start construction this
month. The session is taking place tomorrow at Little Fellows Day
Nursery, Unit 5 Sanderson Building, NW2 6GR from 6.15pm to
7.30pm. If you are unable to attend, you can email your questions
to the team at transformingbx@barnet.gov.uk

About the Waste Transfer Station
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Drop-in to see us

We host community drop-in sessions at the Brent Cross Town
Visitor Pavilion on the third Thursday of every month. We invite you
to talk to us about any concerns or feedback you may have or ask
your questions about the development. Our next drop-in session is
Thursday 18 September from 5.30pm to 6.30pm. If you can't
attend, welcome hosts are available everyday from 10am to 6pm.
You can also email us at TransformingBX@barnet.gov.uk

Click for drop-in dates

Update on the experimental CPZ

Over the summer, our parking team has been engaging with
residents, schools, doctors’ surgery and businesses to address
concerns and queries before our target go-live date of September.
To ensure there's sufficient time to address queries and align with
the Council’s new permit system, the proposed implementation of
an experimental Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ) in your area has
now been rescheduled to early December. We will write to you
again with more details and next steps ahead of implementation.

More details here


mailto:TransformingBX@barnet.gov.uk
https://brentcrossthameslink.createsend1.com/t/d-l-gxuuul-l-x/
https://brentcrossthameslink.createsend1.com/t/d-l-gxuuul-l-m/

(B]ARINIE|T]

LONDON BOROUGH

Share

Tweet

Forward

Follow us on Twitter @TransformingBX

You are receiving this email because you subscribed via the TransformingBX.co.uk website. If
you've changed your mind you can click the button to unsubscribe at any time.

Preferences | Unsubscribe


https://brentcrossthameslink.createsend1.com/t/d-fb-gxuuul-l-f/
https://brentcrossthameslink.createsend1.com/t/d-tw-gxuuul-l-z/
https://brentcrossthameslink.forwardtomyfriend.com/d-l-2AD73FFF-gxuuul-l-v
https://brentcrossthameslink.createsend1.com/t/d-l-gxuuul-l-c/
https://brentcrossthameslink.updatemyprofile.com/d-l-2AD73FFF-l-e
https://brentcrossthameslink.createsend1.com/t/d-u-gxuuul-l-s/

